
Statement for Planning 
We wish to enhance the provision offered at Little Explores by adding a 12ft by 32ft temporary 
modular building/classroom to be positioned at the rear side of the unit we currently lease 
from Copeland Council. 
The position of the new temporary building,  with the large doors facing the garden, will allow 
free flow access onto the secure garden/play area. In our OFSTED report it was identified we 
needed to enhance our outdoor learning provision and this new garden area and additional 
space would support this area of Little Explorers development. The size of the building fits 
perfectly on the area identified and would allow easy access from the main building.  
The temporary building will provide additional space which will enhance the current childcare 
provision,  we are not expanding our registration; we are looking to enhance the provision we 
offer. 
Due the redevelopment of the site there are currently no other buildings/options available, 
however Little Explorers are in discussions with Copeland Property Management, Barbara 
Vernon, who supports the temporary modular building whilst wider more long-term plans for 
the site are in the pipeline, with the possibility of a move to larger premises in the future.  
 
Should you require any further information please contact me.  


